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MEMORANDUM
To:  Honorable Bristol Town Council

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

From: Tim Shaw
Assistant Director of Bristol Parks & Recreation Department

Date: November 22, 2021

Re: Bristol Town Beach & Sports Complex Entertainment Stage RIDEM

Recreation Grant Application

The Parks & Recreation Department respectfully requests the approval of this
Honorable Town Council to pursue an RIDEM Recreation Development Grant to

help fund a permanent event and entertainment stage at the Bristol Town Beach

& Sports Complex.

This RIDEM Recreation Development Grant would fund up to $400,000 with a
20% Town match towards this project. Renderings, specifications and budget for

this stage are expected in the coming weeks.

I seek your approval at the December 1#t Town Council Meeting to allow me
pursue these grant funds towards this project. The grant application deadline is

Friday December 17, 2021.
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